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It is wonderful to worship with one another in song, prayer, praise and in sharing a
holy meal of bread and wine. After the service, you are invited to gather on the patio
for fellowship and refreshments. If you are worshiping here for the first time please fill
out a newcomer card found in the pew and take it to the Welcome Center (with the
pink tablecloth) on the patio after Sunday worship or hand it to an usher. We hope we
will have more opportunities to grow together. Wherever you are on your faith journey,
All Saints is honored to partner with you in ministry. Ask an usher or greeter for help if
you need directions to any building on campus.

FINDING YPUR WAY THRPUGH THE SERVICE

The worship bulletin will be your basic guide through this service’s liturgy. Hymns: the
hymn numbers are listed on the Hymn Board at the front of the church as well as in
the bulletin. The Hymnal is the blue book in the pew rack in front of you. The Lessons:
You may enjoy simply listening to the readings as Christians did for centuries, or you
may follow along with the scripture readings in the bulletin. The Book of Common
Prayer: This smaller red book in the pew rack is the principal book of liturgy for
Episcopalians. Prayer: You will find that some people stand in prayer while others
kneel. Please do what makes you feel comfortable. Holy Communion: All are lovingly
invited to the Lord’s table.

CARISTIAN FRMATI?N

Centering Prayer & Healing
Presence Every Sunday Fall
through Spring, alternating, at 9:15
a.m. in office conference room.
Contact Pat McClure for more infor-
mation, 969-1426.

Education for Ministry (EFM) Theological
education at a distance. Local seminar group
meets weekly Sept to June, began Sept 13th
at Trinity Library. Contact Robert Brown for
more information, 895-3620

Centering Prayer Every Wed at 5 p.m. and
Thurs at 10:30 a.m. in Parish House youth
room. For Wednesday group contact Jaque
Reed 969-4409, for Thursday Group contact
Jane Murray 684-4405.

Bible & Babble Every Tuesday at
6 p.m. Contact The Rev. Vicki for
more information. vicki@asbts.org

Sunday School Sept-May Meets

during the 10 a.m. service in Parish Men’s Bible Study Every Wednesday at

House. Children pre-K to 8th grades. 8:15 a.m. in Parish House youth room.
Contact Ken Jewesson for more information.
kfjewesson@cox.net or 687-1683

83 Eucalyptus Lane, Santa Barbara, CA 93108 * 805.969.4771 *
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Weekly Services
Tuesday 8AM
Eventide Service & Supper
Wednesday, 6PM
Sunday 8AM & 10AM
Sunday School, 10AM
Nursery, located in the Parish School
Bumble Bee Room, is open during
the 10AM service for children 3 yrs
& younger

All Saints Parish School
A leader in Early Childhood
Education for 50 Years
Serving children ages
2 years to 5 years old

NAEYC/CAEYC Member
National Association of Episcopal
Schools
Diocese of L.A. Accredited

Contact Padric Davis,
School Director for information or a
school tour
969-4946 school@asbts.org

Baptism
The next opportunity for Baptism is
on Pentecost, May 15th. Please call
the office for more info.

FLPWER BPARD & FLOWER
DELIVERIES

The Flower Board is on the
patio and there are several
dates available to give flowers.
Please sign up for your special
date. Today’s flower deliveries
are near the San Roque Area,
Riviera, and Carpinteria. Please
stop by the Flower Room if you
would like to make a delivery.

admin @asbts.org

*

www.allsaintsbythesea.org



EXCTING CAMPAIGN NEWS: $500,000 MATCHING FUND ESTABLISHED

Five parish families have come forward to create a $500,000 matching fund that will match every dollar committed
to the capital campaign before July 31, 2016. The Sanctuary is in dire need of seismic retrofitting.

"We are so thankful for the generosity of so many in our parish," said Rev. Aimée. "That these five families want to
share their abundance to help us ensure the future of our Sanctuary is truly a gift from God," she added. The five
families have already given to the campaign and are increasing their earlier very generous gift commitments.

The new gift fund will be used to match one dollar for each dollar donated by any parishioner who gives to the
"How Firm Our Foundation" capital campaign between April 15 and the end of July. Gifts do not need to be paid by
July to be eligible to be matched. Gifts may actually be paid over one to five years.

The fundraising effort stands at nearly $8 million. In order to authorize construction drawings to begin, roughly $10
million in commitments is needed by this summer. These gifts are fully tax deductible. For more information please
contact the church office (969-4771) or visit the campaign website http://www.asbts.org/how-firm-our-foundation/.

| 2TH ANNUAL JIM BOWER COMMUNITY BELL TOWLR CRRSTRUCTION
QUTREACH GOLF TPURNAMENT (ILEBRATI?N & PRAYER SIRVICE TPDAY!
Have you signed up? Golfers & Volunteers Needed! Today at the conclusion of both the 8 and 10 a.m.
Monday, May 2, 2016 services we will mark the beginning of the capital
La Cumbre Golf Club campaign construction project by praying for God's

blessings and ringing our historic bell for the last time

4015 Via Laguna; Hope Ranch in the current tower.
10AM Tournament Check In

After each service all are welcome to come ring the
11AM Tournament Tee Off

bell! Children joining in will get to wear a hard hat -
4PM Food, drinks and the opportunity to congratulate photo ops abound! Plus cake will be served on the
the winners! ($20) patio after each service.

Tournament fees include golf with cart, lunch, and
drinks on the course. Participation costs $200 per golf-
er, if payment is received by May 1, 2016. Payment on

tournament day will cost $250 per golfer.

Please plan to come and be part of history!

During the construction we will need to enter the ]
church using the door on the front right hand
side of the church (closest to the Parish House).
We will also remove two pews on each side of

This event continues to serve as the primary funding
for our Outreach programs.
Registration and Questions: Call - 805-560-6185; or

Email - mrosespec@aol.com ‘ the aisle at the back of the church so that we
have more room to enter and exit. If you have
MARK YRUR CALENDARS any questions or concerns about this project,

please call the church office (805)969-4771.

AND D@N'T FPRGET T? WELAR RED!

Our upcoming Inter-generational ser- THEQLOGY 9N TAP
vice will be on Pentecost, Sunday, _ _ _
May 15th at the 10 a.m. service. Theology on Tap, our informal gathering for fellowship

This is also the next opportunity to be All f(;:ltelclle\'r; tzere and theological discussion, will meet on Sunday, May

baptized at All Saints. If you would e Holy Spirit! 1st, from 3:00 — 5:00 P.M. The group will meet for
like to be baptized, or to have your Acts 2.4 Happy Hour at the Live Oak Café, 2220 Bath Street,
child(ren) baptized, please contact the church office Santa Barbara 93105.

(805)969-4771.



mailto:mrosespec@aol.com

FINANCIAL "SNAPSHOT" - 1ST QUARTER 2016

BUDGET ACTUAL  Under/Over
Jan-Mar'16  Jan-Mar'l6  $ Amount
REVENUE $272,058 $223,904 -548,154
EXPENSES $323,634 $316,520 57,114
Focus on Pledge Payments
Current Year $195,000 $168,758 -526,242
Prior Year - Unreceived 510,000 §3,742 56,258
All Other Revenue 567,058 §51,404 515,654

STEWARDSHIP UPDATE

Your Finance Committee pledges to support you by keeping
you better informed throughout the year. We intend to pro-
vide quarterly reports and commentary throughout the year.
This “snapshot” of our 1st Quarter finances shows that, alt-
hough our Expenses continue to come in under Budget, our
Revenue falls far too short of the target. The Focus section
of this chart shows how our pledge receipts are the domi-
nant component of our Revenue. We ask you to please be
mindful of your Pledge by making regular, scheduled pay-
ments, as you are able.

If you are not a current pledger and would like to support All Saints, you can find pledge cards in the pews, at the
info table, or by calling the church office (969-4771). We look forward to your collaboration in sustaining All Saints

as the very special place it truly is.

ALL SAINTS DAY TRIP

There are still a couple of spots available for the day trip |
to the Huntington Library, Art Collections, and Botanical |
Gardens in Pasadena on Saturday, April 30th. The San-
ta Barbara Air bus will depart All Saints at 8:00 a.m. to
arrive at the Huntington around 10:30 a.m. We will
have tea in the Huntington Rose Garden Tea Room at
10:45 a.m. followed by private docent tours of the gar-
dens from noon — 1:00 P.M. The rest of the afternoon is
free to explore all that the Huntington has to offer We
will depart the Huntington around 4:00 p.m. and return
to All Saints between 6:00 — 6:30 p.m. The cost of the
day trip is $110.00 per person. Join us for this lovely
outing and don’t forget to bring sun hats and cameras!
For questions, please contact Rev. Vicki at the church,
vicki @asbts.org.

AEALING THE AEART F DEM@CRACY ADULT STUDY

Today we’re living through a ‘turning point’ period in
American democracy. As campaigners jockey to define
the future of our government, we wonder what all this
looks like when we ‘put on the mind of Christ,” as St.
Paul urged us to do. Our exploration of democratic val-
ues as expressed in Healing The Heart of Democracy
by Parker Palmer continues on May 4th and will run for
three weeks to May 18th on Wednesday evenings after
Eventide at 7:15 p.m. You can find the book at Chau-
cer’s or online.

BP?K GRPUP

| be on Monday, May 9 at 6:00 p.m in the
Parish House. Join us for potluck din-
- ner and discussion of In God’s Name: An
" Investigation into the Murder of Pope
John Paul | by David A. Yallop. The pope was found
dead on the morning of September 29. No official
death certificate has ever been issued. No autopsy
was performed. Pope Paul | died suddenly just thirty-
three days after his reign of pope had begun. Join us
for lively discussion around this investigative journalist’s
great question: Was Pope John Paul | murdered? All
are welcome! For questions, please contact Rev. Vicki
at the church, vicki@asbts.org.

AELP RECEIVED FPR MRTHER'S DAY

Donations continue to be received to buy small gifts for
mothers living at the Transition House shelter for home-
less families on Mother's Day. As suggested by Transi-
tion House staff, gift cards in the gift bags will also be
given to single fathers living with their families at the
shelter on Mother's Day. Please sign up at the Info Ta-
ble if you would like to help. Parishioners Patrice
Mueller, themuellerfamily @ cox.net and Amy Miller,
amymariem @yahoo.com are leading this effort and can
provide more info.




WPRSHIP LEADERS
The Baptized members of the body of Christ

Preaching The Rev. Aimée Eyer-Delevett
Presider The Rev. Victoria Kirk Mouradian
Crucifer 8 a.m. Toni MacDonald

10 a.m. George Messerlian
Acolytes Harry & Frances Blevins
Music Director Steve O’Connor
Lay Ministers 8 a.m. Gail Harling, Sandy McCartney,

Andy Rosenberger

10 a.m. Tom Mack, Joe Rawls,
George & Sally Messerlian
Sylvia Weller, Robert Brown
Bitsy Bacon, Michael Swift
Gail Harling
Michael Ditmore
Don Anderson, Bill Kistler,
George Writer
Mike Goetsch, Sally Green,
Ben Short, Michael Ditmore
Jim & Pat Dow
Sue & Ed Birch
8 a.m. Ken & Francie Jewesson
10 a.m. Judy Cresap, Mary Esperti
Welcome Center 8 a.m. Lynn Cowell

10 a.m. Sally Green
Syd Walker, Pamela Hawes
Mueller Family & Bell Tower
Celebration Reception
Next Week’s Readings
Acts 16:9-15, Revelation 21:10, 22-22:5,
John 14:23-29 or John 5:1-9, Psalm 67

8 a.m.
10 a.m.
8 a.m.
10 a.m.
8 a.m.

Readers

Intercessor

Ushers

10 a.m.

8 a.m.
10 a.m.

Greeters

Info Table

Flower Power
Refreshment Table

FECDING MINISTRIES

Transition House Every 2nd Sunday of the month at
5PM; prepare & serve a simple meal to emergency
shelter residents. Volunteers & food donations needed.

Carpinteria Food Distribution Usually the 4th
Wednesday of each month. Volunteers needed to or-
ganize and give free fruit and veggies to some of our
less-fortunate brothers and sisters in Carpinteria.
Please sign up at the Info Table.

Community Kitchen Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, & 5th Tues-
day at 10:30AM; serve a simple lunch at Casa Esperan-
za Homeless Shelter.

Victoria Hotel Every Tuesday & Thursday evenings;
drive Victoria Hotel manager to Community Kitchen to
pick up hot meals for residents.

Contact David Boyd for more information about the
above feeding ministries: dboydinc@aol.com.

PARISH CALENDAR
Sunday, April 24 Don’t miss the Bell Tower
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist Celebration that will be
9:15a.m. Healing Presence | held after each service
9:50 a.m. Sunday School today! Cake to follow.
10 a.m. Holy Eucharist

Tuesday, April 26 — Victoria Hotel Night
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10 a.m. Community Kitchen
6 p.m. Bible & Babble
Wednesday, April 27
8:15 a.m. Men’s Bible Study
1 p.m. Carpinteria Food Distribution
3:15 p.m. Casa Dorinda Eucharist
5 p.m. Centering Prayer
6 p.m. Eventide Service followed by supper
No Adult Formation this evening
Thursday, April 28—Victoria Hotel Night
9:15 a.m. Healing Prayer
10:30 a.m. Centering Prayer
4 p.m. Outreach Meeting
7 p.m. Choir Rehearsal
Saturday, April 30—Huntington Field Trip
Sunday, May 1
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
9:15 a.m. Centering Prayer
9:50 a.m. Sunday School
10 a.m. Holy Eucharist

SPUPS STILL NEEDED MR EVENTIDE

As we continue with our Eventide
soup dinners, soups are still needed
to feed those who attend the weekly
Eventide service on Wednesday
evenings at 6 p.m. Soup containers
are available for those who wish to
make soup.

We are called to be good stewards of God’s blessings, to share ‘
Christ’s love through serving our neighbors and those in need.
In doing this good work, one cannot help but grow in grace as ‘
well. All are invited to serve any outreach ministry offered at
Al Saints. ‘




